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To whom it may Concern

| Aisling Conway resident of Battery Court wish to object to the proposed plan for the land around
Battery Court and the Latin Quarter development of the Barracks.

Firstly the cycle/ pathway from the barracks in to and through Battery Court will be hazardous to
the community and the residents in this estate. We have St Christopher Independence living here
in Battery Court and the welfare and safety of these individuals will be at risk if these right of ways
are left open to the public.

We currently have a well keep and maintained estate by the residents association so the children
and all residents can use the green areas and paths at our leisure and safety. By opening access
to the public through these pathways and cycle lanes it will disturb and remove the environment
that has develop between the residents and the St Christophers independent living services users.

The over development of the planed housing in Battery Court and surrounding fields would cause
serious congested to a quiet, contained and established estate.

With respect | request that you adjust your plans and seek an alternative location for your cycle/
pathway and housing development plans.

Kinds Regards
Aisling Conway





